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From: maureen pendry 
Sent: 14 January 2023 14:42
To: Planning Policy
Subject: lpbrcl12 lpbrcl29 lpbrcl09

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to complain about the new housing proposals in Broadclyst. 
 
Site LP_Brcl_12 
 
SiteLP_Brcl_29 
 
SiteLP_Brcl_09 
 
The roads in Broadclyst are very narrow and in places dangerous for, walkers, children, cyclists and 
drivers.   
 
Also there are not sufficient services for the existing houses, let alone additional housing.  
 
In short, l am dismayed at the thought of more housing in a village that is on low lying land and surrounded 
by narrow roads.  
 
I have recently had to wait over 2 weeks to get a face to face doctor's appointment and can only imagine 
how much more difficult it will be if the new houses built.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Maureen Pendry 
 

 
 
 
 


